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Docket No. 070 00738 License No. SNM 714

University of Lowell *

ATTN: Warren Church
Radiation Safety Officer

One University Avenue
Lowell, Massachusetts 01854 ;

Gentlemen:
,

SUBJECT: INQUIRY NO. 90 001 ;

This refers to a telephone inquiry between you and Walt Thomas of this office
on September 10, 1990, concerning activities authorized by the above listed-

September 36,as they relate to the pending expiration of your license onNRC license :

1990. t

'

Your renewal application has been received by our Licensing Assistance Section
and will be assigned to a license reviewer. If the license reviewer requires
any additional information, then you will be contacted.

In accordance with Section 2.790 of the NRC's " Rules of Practice " Part 2,d inTitle 10 Code of Federal Regulations, a copy of this letter will be place
thePublIcDocumentRoom. No reply to this inquiry is required, but should i
you have any questions concerning this inquiry, we will be pleased to discuss
them with you.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Original Signed By:
._ John R. While
John R. White Chief
NuclearMaterlaisSafetySectionC
Division of Radiation Safety and

Safeguards ,
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University of Lowell -2-

cc:

NuclearSafetyInforma(PDR) Center (NSIC)
Public Document Room'

tion
| Commonwealth of Massachusetts

bec:
Region I Docket Room (w/ concurrences)
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